
 

 

 

NOTICE OF AWARD 

FOR 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS FOR BUILDING COMMISSIONING 
SERVICES FOR THE WASHOE COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT 

RFQS #001-21 

March 31, 2021 

Thank you to all those who submitted proposals of consideration for RFQS #001-21 
for the Request for Qualifications for Building Commissioning Services for the 
Washoe County School District on January 26, 2021. 

Following the formal announcement of award recommendation by the Washoe 
County School District’s Board of Trustees on March 30, 2021, this document serves 
as official Notice of Award to the following qualified firms (in alpha-order):  

Bender Engineering & Construction, Inc. 
Capital Engineering Consultants, Inc. 

GLUMAC Corporation 
McKinstry Essention, LLC 

P2S, Inc. 
PCD Engineering, Inc. 

Salas O’Brien 
CMB Consultants LC DBA UNVC 

Van Boerum & Frank Commissioning (VBFCx) 
 

 

 

 


